
GOVERNOR STOUGHTON TRUST LAND COMMITTEE 
 

MEETING MINUTES 
 

JUNE 15, 2009 
 
 

• The meeting was opened at 7:10pm with Committee members Bob 
Sweeney, Web Collins, Julie Creamer, David Hall, Bob Simmons, and 
Mark Boyle present. Also present was Bill Clark, Town Planner. 

 
• The Minutes of the May 13, 2009 meeting were approved. 

 
• A presentation was provided by Gerard McDermott, Executive 

Director of the South Shore Habitat for Humanity. 
 

• Under Other Business, a letter received from the Milton Historical 
Commission regarding the Trust property was read into the record. 
Also, David Kelman recommended that Jeffrey Harris, Cultural 
Resources Director at the Massachusetts Department of Conservation 
and Recreation (DCR) be invited to speak at the next meeting 
regarding the Trust property. Bill Clark will invite him to tour the 
property prior to the next meeting. The next meeting was scheduled 
for July 13, beginning at 7:30pm. 

 
• A motion to go into Executive Session for the purpose of discussing 

the value of real estate was made by Web Collins, seconded by David 
Hall. All members voted to approve. 

 
• Upon returning to Open Session, the meeting was adjourned at 

8:50pm. 


